Gallup’s Fourth of July fireworks show canceled

Written by Staff Reports
Friday, 08 July 2022 07:50

Due to pandemic-related staffing shortages and supply chain issues, the City of Gallup will not
be hosting a fireworks display this year. City residents are allowed to use permissible fireworks
within city limits obtained from approved vendors.

A few reminders when using permissible fireworks: When igniting, an adult must always be
present, fireworks must be confined to areas that are paved, barren, or readily accessible to a

source of water by the homeowner or general public. Fireworks must be ignited before 11 pm to
ensure compliance with the city’s noise ordinance.

Also, the city would like to encourage the community to take advantage of other local events in
the area during the upcoming week.

For a listing of these events, visit visitgallup.com




